
January 13, 1975 

Mr. Krikor Papazian 
203 East 72 Street 
New York, N.Y., 10021 

Dear Mr. Papazian: 

I received through the Diocese 
your generous donation of $100.00 
marked" In lieu of Xmas cards". 

The idea is wonderful. ~"le have been 
practicing it for quite a few years 
now and it has proved very satisfactory. 
Instead of helping the card merchants 
and the post office, you give to a 
charity and all our friends understand. 

Thank you once again for having re­
membered the Cathedral Project and 
wish you and yours a very Healthy and 
Prosperous 1975. 

Sincerely, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK:bp 
Encl. Rcpt. #5628 for $100.00 


